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Note: In accordance with section 375A of the Local Government Act a Division of votes is 
recorded on this planning matter. 

For the Motion Against the Motion 

Councillor Cavanagh Councillor Levenston 
Councillor Elsing Councillor Petrie 
Councillor Marano 
Councillor O'Regan 
Councillor Wynne  
Councillor Zeltzer 
Councillor Zulman 

7/2

Item No: R2 Recommendation to Council 

Subject: PLANNING PROPOSAL FOR 374 AND 376-382 NEW SOUTH 
HEAD ROAD, DOUBLE BAY (SC2873) 

Author: Brendan Metcalfe, Strategic Planner  
Approvers: Chris Bluett, Manager - Strategic Planning 

Allan Coker, Director - Planning & Development  
File No: 15/82753 
Reason for Report: To report on the request for a planning proposal prepared by Eeles Trelease 

Pty Ltd Architects, Tony Moody, Consultant Planner and Hill Thalis 
Architecture + Urban Planning on behalf of the land owner Fivex Pty Ltd. 

15/19 

(O'Regan/Wynne ) 

Resolved without debate: 

That a decision on the planning proposal for 374 and 376-382 New South Head Road, Double Bay 
be DEFERRED until March 2016, in order to allow sufficient time for the Hill PDA report to be 
considered fully by Council and for further discussion to take place between Council Officers and 
the Applicant. 

Annexure 3


	Table of Contents
	Confirmation of Minutes Ordinary Council Meeting - 2/11/2015
	1.1 Leave of Absence
	Recommendation

	Mayoral Minute
	FIT FOR THE FUTURE - IPART FINAL REPORT (SC2566-02)

	General Manager and Officer’s Report
	8.1 Classification of New Depot Purchase - 67A Bourke Road, Alexandria (SC99)
	Recommendation


	Reports of the Committees
	9.1 Corporate & Works Committee
	R1 Tender SC2991 Floodlighting Upgrade Trumper Oval, Paddington
	Recommendation

	R2 Double Bay Good Food Week 2016 (SC2818)
	Recommendation

	R3 Cultural Diversity Celebrations
	Recommendation

	9.3 Urban Planning Committee
	R1 Heritage listing Margaret Olley's house: 48 Duxford Street, Paddington
	Recommendation

	R2 Planning proposal for 374 and 376-382 New South Head Road, Double Bay (SC2873)
	Recommendation

	9.4 Community & Environment Committee
	R1 Adoption of the Woollahra Biodiversity Conservation Strategy
	Recommendation

	Question (12.1) Flooding in Rose Bay - Thank you to staff
	Question (12.2) CCTV in Double Bay Update




